
June 6, 2022

From: Charlie,Katherine & Felix Flannigan

2402 Edgar Circle

Valdosta GA

To: Department of Planning & Zoning

Attention Mr. JD Dillard

Subject: Table Rezone Request

Dear Mr. Dillard,

In light of the ongoing controversy surrounding the request for rezone, it is our collective consensus that

a request to postpone the vote by the Lowndes County Commission is indeed warranted; in order to

continue dialogue with residents who apparently are under the impression that we are advocating for a

future nightclub and or drive through alcohol sales at this location. I have met with the apparent

leadership of the group and am presently unsure of what the groups other undisclosed overall

opposition to General Commercial at the site.

Nevertheless,sincere dialogue needs to continue in order to see if we can move forward with

conditions, therefore I am formally requesting that the decision be set aside for a period of 60 days from

the scheduled vote by the commission.

Felix Flannigan


